London E11 4QN



Wednesday 10<sup>th</sup> May 2017

## Walk to School week - 15<sup>th</sup> - 19<sup>th</sup> May 2017

Dear Parents & Carers,

We are joining thousands of children across the country celebrating the benefit walking brings.

We know that walking to school makes children feel healthier and happier, while reducing congestion and pollution outside the school gates. Yet less than half of primary school children currently walk to school. We want to reverse this decline and see every child that can, walk to school.

During this week each child will receive an information card and will be rewarded stickers from staff at the end of each day if they walked to school. Class teachers will also be taking a class survey to find out how children travel to school.

We hope to see lots of walkers!!

Thanks Sports Team

